
We’ve seen a 100% reduction in speed events since 
installing EROAD – and zero notifiable incidents. 

We have daily toolbox meetings within each 
territory where we talk about safety and my 
message is always, “Keep an eye on EROAD.  
Make sure you’re driving safely.”

We installed the EROAD system to help us manage 
health and safety outcomes and improve fleet 
utilisation and it’s already paid for itself with 
improvements in efficiency generated by the daily 
trip information and fuel savings.

Having a system in place to improve safety both  
for drivers and the public is good for all of us.

Brad Courtney 
Fleet Manager
HRV
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